The SCSO is asking the public for help in locating a missing 17 year-old male - 02/13/2012

Brandon David Lassonde (W/M DOB 10/94), was last seen on February 12, 2012, at appro
ximately 4 p.m. at his residence near the 400 block of Summit Ridge Place, in Longwoo
d. According to family members, Brandon suffers from Asperger’s and was believed to
be enroute to the library on N. Hunt Club Blvd., in Longwood. Brandon has gone missi
ng in the past, but never for this length of time.

Brandon is 6’ tall with brown hair and blue eyes. He was last seen wearing a gray sw
eatshirt, roller blades and was carrying a black backpack.

Anyone with information on Brandon’s whereabouts is urged to call the Seminole County
Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.



